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October 9 Webinar on New EMS 

Measures for NYS Designated 

Stroke Centers 

• HANYS will host a webinar with DOH on Thursday, October 9, at 1 p.m. to 

discuss the new emergency medical services (EMS) measures and reporting 

requirements for New York State Designated Stroke Centers. 

• We ask that stroke coordinators and other stroke care providers hold specific 

questions regarding stroke designation for the October 20 follow-up meeting 

(see below), which will focus on that topic. 

• Pre-hospital care providers, stroke care providers, and stroke coordinators 

are encouraged to register for this important program. 

 

The webinar will be held: 

Date: Thursday, October 9 
Time: 1 - 2 p.m. 
Speaker: Anna Colello, Esq., Director of Regulatory Compliance for the 
Cardiac Services Program, New York State Department of Health (DOH). 
 

Registration:    http://www.hanys.org/events/?event_id=969 

Designated Stroke Centers in New York State will begin collecting data on these 

new measures in January 2015 and will report data to DOH in 2016. The new stroke 

center reporting requirements include: 

• Was a pre-hospital stroke screen performed? 

• What was the time of the onset of symptoms (last known well)? 

  



• Did the stroke center receive pre-notification for the presumptive stroke 

patient? 

• Did the pre-notification contain pre-hospital stroke screen findings and “last 

known well” status? 

• Was the designated stroke hospital’s team activated before patient arrival? 

DOH is also planning a follow-up webinar on October 20 to educate all Designated 

Stroke Centers in New York State on the new reporting requirements. HANYS will 

provide additional details and a registration link as soon as it is available. 
   

 

 
Contact: 
Mary Therriault 

Senior Director, Quality and 

Research Initiatives 

mtherria@hanys.org  

To: 
Stroke Coordinators  
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